41st edition of Truckstar Mack and Special Transport Day moved to 2021

The 41st edition of the Truckstar Mack & Special Transport Day, which would take place on Sunday 11 October at the Borchland site in Amsterdam South-East, is cancelled due to COVID-19. Willem Kuiper, organizer of the event: “After careful consideration, it was decided in consultation with the sponsors Truckstar, Mammoet, Liebherr, IMC Models and Nooteboom Trailers to cancel the event for this year. At this time, the government has decided that all events will not take place until September 1. We do not consider the chance that a large-scale public event such as the Truckstar Mack & Special Transport Day will take place in October. Also the new protocol for events and fairs in connection with the coronavirus, will be unworkable for the Mack & Special Transport Day in its current form. We are incredibly sorry to disappoint all fans of Macks, cranes and special transport, but the health and safety of our visitors, exhibitors, suppliers, participants, crew and volunteers is our top priority. ”

The Truckstar Mack & Special Transport Day is one of the largest events for trucks, cranes and special transport in Europe and attracts around 10,000 visitors every year. This year it would be organized for the last time on the Borchland site. The next edition will take place at the new location in late September or early October 2021. Where this will be will be announced in the course of next year.
